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UPDATE ON GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT PROGRAM- CEASE & 
DESIST ORDERS ISSUED: Water Quality Programs Assistant, Tricia Dudley, 
reported to the board that on December 6, 2019, 5 8 Cease & Desist letters were sent out 
to tenants and a copy of the letter was sent out to the landowners. As of today, 19 
tenants are still on the list. There is one individual that is on the list from 2018 and again 
in 2019. Tenants have until December 31, 2019 to come into compliance. 

Any tenants left on the list, will be brought to the January board meeting. At that time 
staff will request we turn them over to legal counsel. The remaining list of tenants was 
presented to the board ( see attached). 

EXTEND RENTAL AGREEMENT ON SCHROEDER PROPERTY: General 
Manager Lyndon Vogt reported that the lease agreement for the Schroeder property 
located south of Cozad that we purchased will be the same as last year. JEO has a 
contract, which they've begun work on, with Central Platte NRD to determine the best 
benefit to us to get water back to the river. JEO will be installing equipment that may 
need to be farmed around, however, we should be able to lease for one more year. The 
lessee has agreed to pay the same amount as last year, however, if we damage any crop 
this year due to the equipment being installed or traveling in/out to the equipment, we'll 
settle with them at the end of the year. 

Marvion Reichert made the motion to approve the rental agreement on the Schroeder 
property as presented. Deb VanMatre seconded the motion. All board members present, 
voting by roll call vote, were in favor. Motion carried. 

GRANT LETTER WITH THE NATURE CONSERVANCY FOR POSSIBLE 
FUNDING THROUGH THE REGIONAL CONSERVATION PARTNERSHIP 
PROGRAM (RCPP): General Manager Lyndon Vogt reported last month that Central 
Platte NRD and Upper Big Blue NRD had been contacted by The Nature Conservancy 
concerning the fact that TNC is considering applying for a substantial RCPP grant that 
would be aimed at promoting soil health. 

Partners in the RCPP would include the Natural Resources Conservation Service 
(NRCS), The Nature Conservancy (TNC), Central Platte NRD and Upper Big Blue NRD. 
Partners will work with approximately 100 producers over the life of the grant. Each 
NRD would hire a Soil Health Specialist, which would be reimbursed 100% by TNC, to 
work closely with producers. 

Marvion Reichert made the motion to sign a letter of support from Central Platte NRD 
for the grant. Mick Reynolds seconded the motion. All board members present, voting 
by roll call vote, were in favor. Motion carried. 














































